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SCUSD sponsors Linked Learning 
high school recruitment fair  

Event will showcase district’s 19 career pathway options for 
high school students 

November 10, 2014 (Sacramento): Middle school students can explore their career-linked high school 
options on Thursday (November 13) at SCUSD’s fifth annual Linked Learning Pathways Showcase and 
Recruitment Fair. 

“Linked Learning” is the district’s signature approach to high school redesign and is aimed at ensuring 
that every student graduates ready for college and the world of work. Students choose an employment 
sector that interests them – health and medicine, law and public policy, construction and 
manufacturing, etc. – and learn professional skills in the classroom while getting a variety of work-
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